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 3 June 2021 

COVID 19 – THIRD WAVE UPDATE 

 

Dear member  

Covid-19 cases are surging in Gauteng at a greater rate than the rest of the Country and a large amount of 
positive cases are being reported in the golfing community. On Sunday, President Ramaphosa moved the 
country to adjusted level two, which includes an earlier curfew and gatherings once again limited to 100 
people indoors and 250 outdoors. 
 
Management continues to be proactive in handling risk mitigation and protocol enforcement, this with 
urgency and extreme care. Therefore, please take note of the following adjustments which will be applied 
from Friday, 4 June:  

• We will move back to virtual prize giving’s until further notice.  

• Lockerooms and shower facilities will remain open, however members and guests are encouraged 
to ‘skip’ the lockeroom and if not, you will need to bring your own towel. 

 

We also encourage members to use the ‘self-check in’ method for golf via the Clubmaster app or to utilise 
the ‘self-check in barcode’s’ available at the bag drop and reception. Please avoid gatherings and apply 
social distancing at all times.  
 
Club Protocol & Re-Enforcement: Members and guests are reminded that upon entry into the Club, all 
individuals are required to complete the temperature scan before access is granted and to kindly adhere 
to all Covid-19 prescripts. These include regular hand sanitising and the compulsory social distancing and 
wearing of a face mask/buff when not eating or drinking. We continue to ask that should you display any 
of the commonly recognized symptoms to please refrain from visiting the Club and isolate until a proper 
diagnosis is established.  

Through this next phase of the pandemic, we all need to remain extremely vigilant, responsible and play 
our part in managing the spread of the virus. We cannot become complacent and fall into a false sense of 
security. As the situation evolves, we will continue to review our plans, processes and adapt accordingly. 
We should all focus on the preventative measures at the current time and we will continue to keep all 
stakeholders informed of any changes.  We thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

 

Please stay safe, 

CBentley 
Christopher Bentley 
Chief Executive Officer 


